
 

Maureen celebrated her birthday with 
us this month! We wish her 

many happy returns       
 
Up and coming events 
Occupational Therapist on placement from Brighton & Hove University. 

Jempsons for coffee & cake – Date TBC 
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Please 
refrain 
from 
visiting if 
you have 
any 
symptom
s of Noro 
virus, 
Flu, or 
COVID-19 

Activities 

This month we 
have had many fun 

visitors and 
activities – there 

have been 
preparations for 
Christmas too with Christmas 

cards and gifts being made. 

This year has 
been a fun filled year and we 
look forward to making lots 

more memories in 2025! 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a very 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

From us all here at Peasmarsh Place 

 

Meet the team! 

 

 

 

 

This month we are 

meeting Stacey. 

Stacey is Level 2 

qualified and has 

been with us since 

2019. 

In her spare time 

Stacey enjoys 

spending time 

with her 

grandchildren and 

walking her little 

dog. 

 



 

This Year we celebrated 40 years of providing quality care! Here are 
some of our best bits!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 


